
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              


  

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR PAYMENT  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, 
GA. 31548.

DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic payments through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

January 29, 2023

The More Things Change,  
The More He Stays the Same 

Hebrews 13:8

The December/January/February 
issue of Our Daily Bread is now 
available in the main entryway.


MUSICAL OPPORTUNITIES 
THIS WEEK:

1/29    Sun   Awaken Youth Choir, 4 PM

1/29    Sun   Ukulele Group, 6 PM

2/1      Wed  Kids Choir, 5 PM

2/1      Wed  Handbells, 6:15 PM

2/1      Wed  Adult Choir, 7 PM The January/February issue of 

The Upper Room is now available 
in the main entryway.


Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Street, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

Super Bowl Sunday
February 12th

Wear Your Favorite Team’s Colors

http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org


Sunday, January 29, 2023

10:30 AM, Worship Center


Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org) 

and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC).


Prelude                                          Nothing But the Blood                    Rebecca Rassi	            


Welcome & Announcements                                                                 Dean Slusser  


Congregational Praise                   To God Be the Glory

                                                         

Greet Your Neighbor


Congregational Praise                      Sanctuary

                                                   

Apostles Creed		    	 	 	                                  Dean Slusser           

  

Choir Anthem                                  Fill-a-Me Up	          


Children’s Moment     		 	 	 	 	                                                                                      


Lord’s Prayer	 	 	 	 	 	             Rev. Bruce Vaughn


Special Music                                When The Saints                              Susan Slusser


Scripture Reading                           Hebrews 13:8                                  Tom Horton               


Message                              “The More Things Change,             Rev. Bruce Vaughn

                                          The More He Stays The Same”

	                  

Closing Song                                 The Solid Rock


Benediction/Sending Forth       	 	 	 	

Ushers: Tripp Hill, Tom Turner


Flowers are placed in the church today by Regina VanDeusen in 
Celebration of Arianna’s 10th Birthday.

This Week’s Volunteers

Nursery: Jane Brown

Toddler: Janice Holtzclaw

Elementary: Karen Cataldi

Handbells

Please consider ringing handbells, we welcome anyone to come and try it out! You do not have 
to read music, or have prior experience ringing bells, we will help you! Our handbells rehearse 
on Wednesday nights at 6:15 in the choir room. See Becky if you have any questions.

Food For Sunday Night Youth

Thank you to everyone who signed up in the Fall to feed our Youth supper on Sunday 
evenings. We are currently in need of groups or individuals to volunteer to feed the Youth for 
the Spring. We serve supper at 5:30PM. We have the following dates available: February 5th, 
March 12th, 19th, 26th, April 16th, 23rd, 30th, and May 7th. Please contact Melissa at 
melissa@kingslandfmc.org or 912-464-9320 to sign up.


Noah’s Ark Annual Soup, Salad & Dessert Lunch TOGO Fundraiser

Stop by the Gathering Place today, January 29th for our Soup, Salad & Dessert Lunch TO-GO. 
Lunches will be available beginning at 10:15AM.  So, come by and pick up a delicious To-Go 
lunch!  Cost is by donation.


2023 Flower Calendar

If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available:   
February 5, March 12, 19, 26, April 2, 16, 23, 30.  To reserve a date please call the church office 
at (912) 729-5445, opt. 1.  The flowers you provide are yours to take home after the service.

Methodist Women Annual Food Drive

Beginning Sunday, January 15th, and every Sunday leading up to the Super Bowl, the UMW 
will be collecting specific items for our Food Pantry that are not stocked on a regular basis.  
Here’s a list of items that are needed:   Week 1 (January 15): Cereal, other breakfast foods; 
Week 2 (January 22): Peanut Butter & Jelly; Week 3 (January 29): Toilet Paper; Week 4 
(February 5): Body Soap, Bars of Soap; Week 5 (February 12): Soup, Canned meat.  Look for 
NFL Playoff Team themed boxes for dropping off your donations. Let’s work together to fill 
Harvest House. Thank you for your continued generosity!


Silver Saints

The Silver Saints need a new leader to start the program back up. If you would like to volunteer 
to head this wonderful group please contact the church office at (912)729-5445 Opt. 1 or 
office@kingslandfmc.org

Service of Love

Invite your friends and family to join us for worship on February 12th as we share in a 
celebration of love.  We will have a potluck in the Warehouse immediately following the service.  
Fried chicken and drinks will be provided, please bring either a side dish, salad, dessert, or 
bread. Email Melissa the dishes you plan to bring at melissa@kingslandfmc.org or grab a sticky 
note from the sign up board in the back of the Worship Center.
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